
 

Announces Office of Kanchanapisekwittayalai  Phetchabun School 
Topic : Implementation of the “No Gift Policy”  

For Fiscal Year 2024 
............................................................... 

Kanchanaphisekwittayalai Phetchabun School recognizes the importance of 
enhancing organizational culture, values and proper guidelines for staff to adhere to 
the practice of giving or receiving gifts or other benefits from their duties to prevent 
abuse of power.  This is in accordance with the government's policy, in accordance 
with the national reform plan for the prevention of corruption and misconduct. 

In order to demonstrate its intention to fight all forms of corruption, including 
moral integrity and integrity in the operation of good governance, Kanchanaphisek 
wittayalai Phetchabun School is an agency where all government officials do not 
accept all kinds of gifts and gifts. Both before and after their duties, which will result 
in corruption and misconduct. Director will act as good role models and supervise 
school personnel to behave properly and strictly prevent corruption and misconduct. 

This announcement is hereby pronounce to all and must be strictly adhered 
to. 

 Announced on January 5th 2024 
 
     

     (Acting Capt. Yoottasast Thanadpong) 
        Director of Kanchanapisekwittayalai Phetchabun 

 


